COVID-19

POLICY

We can all do our part to reduce the spread of COVID-19 in our
community by staying home/rescheduling your appointment if you
are feeling sick or have been exposed to someone with the virus.
We are so grateful to be back to work doing what we love, and we
would like to thank you for all your support and patience! We love
and appreciate you alll We look forward to seeing you soon!

ALL CLIENTS MUST

1. Must Make Appointment.
2. Must bring and wear a mask.

3. Must come alone, please.**

4. let us know when you arrive by calling or text.
We will lef you know when you can come in.

5. Bring only your essentials: Keys, Phone, Payment.

6. Wash your hands immediately after entering salon.

**Children must have an appointment

Salon

AVANTi




